
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The City of Conway is seeking statements of qualifica�ons and performance data from 
prospec�ve consul�ng firms to provide environmental engineering and support services for the 
City of Conway’s Class 1 Sanitary Landfill (Permit No. 0252-S1-R1) pursuant to State of Arkansas 
Procurement Laws and Rules, Subchapter 8, Procurement of Professional Services, paragraph 
R1:19-11-802.  The landfill is situated on 630 acres with a permited disposal area of 93 acres.  
The permited life of the landfill is es�mated at 47 years and currently takes in around 250 tons 
of solid waste per day.   
 
NOTE: Firms shall not provide a fee schedule. 

 
Firms are encouraged to register and submit qualifica�ons online with ARBid at 
htps://arkansas.ionwave.net. If assistance is needed, please contact the Conway Purchasing 
Manager via email: Jamie.brice@conwayarkansas.gov. If submi�ng paper qualifica�ons, they 
must be submited to the City of Conway Procurement Office located at 1111 Main Street, 
Conway, AR 72032.  All paper submissions must be clearly labeled “Proposal 2023-2006 
Conway Landfill Professional Services, ATTN: Jamie Brice”. 
 
All sealed Qualifica�ons must be received no later than 2:00 p.m., Tuesday January 9, 2024, local 
�me. 
 
No vendor may withdraw his/her submital for a period of thirty (30) days following the opening 
of bids.  The Owner reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids or por�ons thereof and to 
waive all formali�es therewith. The City of Conway is not responsible for lost or misguided 
submitals. 
 
The City of Conway is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of
 race,color, religion, sex, national origin, marital or veteran status, political status, disability st
atus or other legally protected status. Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §22‐ 9‐
203: The City of Conway encourages all qualified small, minority and women business ent
erprises to propose on and receive contracts for this purchase.  
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